RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-
BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Held October 14" 2014 |
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this junk car meeting at 7pm with roll call.
Trustee Hupp and Trustee VanBureh were present. Trustee Chorpenning was absent.
VISITORS: Shannon Duval
Zoning inspector, Barb Selegue, reported all 3 junk car cases from the last meeting have
all been resolved. The following addresses are now in compliance with the junk car laws: 12349
Brownsville RD, Glenford, 11833 National RD, Thornville, 16350 Bowser RD Glenford. She
will have new cases at the next junk car meeting on November 11,

Trustee VanBuren made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded by Trustee
Hupp. With business ¢pmplete the board adjournedat 7:05
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